
From: Peter Deane <petergdeane@gmail.com> 
Subject: Proposed change to Greenwich Baths Operations & Opening Times 
Date: 18 September 2023 at 9:17:35 am AEST 
To: service@lanecove.nsw.gov.au 
Cc: Councillors <councillors@lanecove.nsw.gov.au> 
  
Attention General Manager Mr Craig Wrightson 
 
Dear Mr Wrightson, 
 
We note that listed on the Agenda for the next Lane Cove Council Meeting (Thursday 21 Sept), there 
is a proposal to change the operating times & services provided at the Greenwich Baths, as part of a 
new lease to be entered into with the current Lessee Blu Fit. 
 
Whilst we understand that this can be done simply under your authority, it would seem judicious to 
give the community a chance to understand the proposal & offer thoughts as to the best way 
forward to suit community needs. 
 
It would therefore be much appreciated if this decision could be delayed until at least the following 
Council meeting, to give the community that chance to have their say. 
 
We understand that there is no critical rush, & the community would appreciate this consideration. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
Peters Deane  
GCA President 
0408614528  
 
 


